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Absence from School 

If your child is absent from 

school please can you inform 

the school office, this can be by 

phone (please leave a 

message) or email, rather than 

via Class Dojo.  

 The school needs to be aware 

of an absence by 9.30am.  

 Mrs Tranter will call you back if 

needed.  

If you child is unwell we will 

need a detailed description of 

their symptoms. 

If your child is away from school 

due to themselves or a family 

member having Covid 19 it 

would be helpful to have a 

copy of the text message you 

receive so we can ensure dates 

for isolation and return to school 

are correct. 

Red Nose Day 

To celebrate Red Nose 

Day children may dress in 

red on Friday 19th March.  

If you wish to make a 

donation then please do, 

however this is voluntary.  

 

INSET DAYS 

Inset Dates for 2021/2022 

2nd and 3rd September 2021 

1st November 2021 

4th January 2022 

27th May 2022 

 

 

 

Hot Food 

Hot food is available every 

day, the menu you need to 

refer to is on our new website.  

 

Start and End of the Day 

Please can you ensure your 

child arrives at school 

promptly at their allocated 

time.  Your child will be 

marked as late if the register 

has closed when they arrive. 

Children also need to be 

collected at the correct time 

at the end of the day. 

Fox Class 8.40am/3pm 

Otter Class 8.50am/3.10pm 

Squirrel Class 9am/3.20pm 

Hedgehog Class 

9.10am/3.30pm    

Please ensure you leave the 

school gate promptly to allow 

for social distancing 

 

 

 

 

 

Amazon SmileYou can raise 

funds for school when 

shopping on Amazon, please 

follow link below for 

instructions  

https://www.ubley.bathnes.sc

h.uk/docs/Amazon_Smile_Instr

uctions_Ubley_PTA.pdf 

 

 

We are offering delivery or click 

and collect (limited collection 

times available) 

We are not permitted to open 

our doors under government 

guidelines but as soon as we are 

able (from 12/04/2021) we will 

resume our opening hours of 

Monday - Saturday 9-5. 

We look forward to being able 

to see you all soon however in 

the meantime if you have any 

queries please contact us at: 

wells@swschoolwear.co.uk          

01749 670000 

Thank you 

Once again thank you all for 

your continued support of the 

school during these unusual 

times. 

 

PE on Wednesdays 

PE will take place every 

Wednesday for all classes so 

please ensure your child wears 

PE kit and trainers that day. 

New Website 

As from tomorrow, the school 

have a new collaboration 

website. 

www.eastharptreeandubley. 

org.uk  

This will replace the website 

we have using  
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